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March 15,2005

Clerk’s Office
Iffinois Pollution ControlBoard
100W RandolphSt., Suite11-500
Chicago,IL 60601

RE: Illinois PollutionControlBoard~R04-22/23

To WhomIt MayConcern:

I would like to requestadditionalhearingsprior to thefinal approvalof the PollutionControl
Board proposedamendmentsto Illinois EnvironmentalProtectionAgency (Agency) Leaking
UndergroundStorageTank (LUST) RegulationsPart732 and Part734. Additionally I would
like to requestthat this additionalhearingbe heldin thesouthernpartof thestate.As youare
aware,hearingsthus far havebeenheld in the Springfield and Chicagoarea; this makesit
difficult for thoseof usin thesouthernregionto attendand/orparticipate.

I havebeenworking in the environmentalregulatoryindustryfor severalyearsand I amvery
concernedabout the upcoming changesproposedfor the regulations. Specifically, I do not
believe that the testimonies,hearings,or the opinion offered by the board haveadequately
addressedthequestionsandconcernsraisedby thisproposedrule. I would like theopportunity
to expressthesequestionsandconcernsbeforethis rulemakingprocessproceedsto the next
step.

Your timeandconsiderationis greatlyappreciatedin thismatter.

Sincerely,

RossBunton
105SouthCrosno
Bonnie,Illinois 62816

COPY PROVIDED TO ATTACHED SERVICE LIST


